
Time for a Joyride! Thank 

you for our new bus! 

On July 22nd, Normanna’s donors to the 

bus campaign were invited to take a “Joy 

Ride” to celebrate the purchase of the 

bus, and thank them for their generous 

support. The residents had been enjoying 

the bus for several months so a ride for 

our donors was overdue. 

After enjoying some refreshments in the 

Therapeutic Garden, it was time to go. 

Luckily the weather was much cooler than 

it had recently been, although just in case 

the bus has air conditioning for the comfort 

of its passengers. Kiel (our driver) came on 

the PA system to announce that we were 

headed for a drive around Queens Park in 

New Westminster.  

As we rolled onto the streets of New West, 

Kiel explained that many of the heritage 

houses in the area are often used for filming 

of movies and TV shows.  We then toured 

through beautiful Queens Park passing the 

Rose Garden and petting zoo before 

returning to Normanna.  

 

This was a wonderful opportunity for our donors to see the impact that their generosity 

has on the lives of both the residents of Dania & Normanna, as well as the community. 

Residents of Dania and Normanna can 

enjoy a new sense of freedom without 

the restrictions of public transit. 

Through our Outreach Program we 

can support seniors living in our 

neighbourhood who may be 'home-

bound'. They can be brought to our 

facilities to enjoy a nutritious meal, 

participate in social events and enjoy 

camaraderie. Whether or not you were able to attend the Joy Ride; THANK YOU to 

everyone that donated towards our bus. We appreciate your generosity. You make a 

difference!! 



 


